
 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

Design Review Subcommittee 
NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission 
Design Review Subcommittee of the City of West Hollywood, at 
their regular meeting held on Thursday, February 12, 2015, has 
officially continued the item (notated below) to Thursday, 
February 26, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. at Plummer Park Community 
Center, 7377 Santa Monica Boulevard – Room 5, West 
Hollywood, California. 
 
 

PUBLIC PRESENTATION: 
 

1216 N. Flores Street 
West Hollywood, California 

 
Proposed project is a five-story, fourteen-unit 

condominium building with nine market rate and five 
affordable housing units, over one level of subterranean 

parking 
 
 


